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MEMORANDUM _ O} 7
To : ALL DISTRICT COLLECTORS
ALL DEPUTY COLLECTORS
ALL DIVISION CHIEFS
ALL BOC PERSONNEL & EMPLOYEES
ALL CONCERNED
From : ATTY. EDMMES A. DY BUCO

Deputy Commissioner, AOCG

Subject : WEARING OF PROPER PROTECTIVE GEARS AND
OBSERVANCE OF SAFETY PROTOCOLS

Date » 31 March 2022

In order to prevent any accident or untoward incident during the performance
of your duties in the field, you are reminded to always wear the proper protective
gears and equipment at all times and to follow strictly the safety protocols.

All District Collectors, Deputy Collectors, Division Chiefs and all concerned are
advised to implement additional measures that they deem necessary to ensure the
safety of their field personnel.

For immediate and strict compliance.



